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AIRHQ/CMC/99822/15/1/AFBBS 19 MAY 2023

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

Parents while visiting the school are advised not to carry bag, laptop, parcel, boxes etc
alongwith them, as these items are not allowed inside the school premises due to security
reasons.

In case any visitor is seen carrying bag, the same may be checked by school staff for
security purposes. Parents are requested to cooperate in making the school premises safe for

students and staff.
Pr';cipél

Sunita Gupta
Principal
Air Force Bal Bharti Schoo!
Ledhi Road, Mew Delhi-110003
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